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VIOLATION OF COMPANY POLICIES 
Activity Date: May 17, 2017 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2017-304 
 

We initiated an investigation into allegations that an Amtrak (the company) Division 
Engineer violated company policies on various issues, including failing to take action 
after learning about the falsification of daily job briefing forms for a Federal Railroad 
Administration audit; failing to take appropriate action during the concealment of a 
major operating rules violation; knowingly withholding information from the Amtrak 
Law department while they were defending a Federal Railroad Safety Act complaint; 
being involved in workplace violence; and viewing sexually explicit material on his 
company-issued computer. On May 17, 2017, following the release of our report, the 
Division Engineer retired from service. 

 


